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TO:   All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents 

FROM:  Mike Boyd – Product Marketing Manager 

SUBJECT:  New Series of EG Residential Boilers – Series 5 
 

 

 

As previously communicated in Marketing Bulletins MB-1201 (1/31/12), MB-1205 (2/29/12) and MB-1214 
(7/18/12), Weil-McLain planned to, and did change from Series 4 to Series 5.  The series change was necessary 
to comply with the Energy Independence and Security Act of 2007 for products manufactured after August 31, 
2012.   

Our Trade Price Schedule TPS #51 reflects EG and PEG boilers modified to meet code standards with new nine-
digit part numbers. 

The EG section assemblies, draft hoods, vent dampers, tankless heaters and high altitude conversion kits part 
numbers did not change and can be used for both Series 4 and 5. 

For all other components, they are not backwards compatible and cannot be mixed between series.  Please use 
our previous TPS#50 as a guide for all Series 4 components, and TPS#51 for Series 5. 

 

 
 
For more information, please contact your local Weil-McLain Sales Representative. 

And as always, thank you for your continued support of Weil-McLain products and services.  
 
 
 
 

 


